
Tuesday, September 4, 2018  

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week. 

Please release the following: 

 Boys Water Polo (V) @ 1:30 

 

Attention students:  

We will begin after school tutoring Today. The first grading period ends 
on Sept 20th. If you know you are falling behind or are struggling with a 
certain subject, then take advantage of our tutoring. Every student who 
attends tutoring for an hour after school will receive a HERO point 
each time. Tutoring takes place in our Centers in different locations 
around campus. Please ask your teachers or visit our website for 

Center Locations.  

Seniors!!!  12th Grade Parent Information Night is TOMORROW at 
6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria.  Come with your families for great 
information on graduation, college admission and financial 
aid.  Jostens will be there with class gear for sale.  Also discussed will 
be expenses for extra-curricular senior activities and fundraising 
opportunities to cover the cost.  There will be great raffles and prizes 

such as yearbook and prom tickets. 

SPORTS 
Boys Water Polo (V)  Paramount @ Paramount HS/3:15 
  

Hey, Dons! Today is the first day the Writing Center is open after 
school. It is room 203, right across from the library. Grab some supper 
and come to earn Hero Points while you get your work done. The end 

of the grading period is coming soon! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Attendance Matters:  

Every School Day COUNTS towards your diploma! 

A message from the Baldwin Park School Police – Students this is a 
reminder if  you ride your bicycle to and from school, you must wear a 
helmet and use proper bicycle safety.  When riding in traffic lanes, you 
must ride with the flow of traffic.  Be vigilant at all times of parked and 
moving vehicles on the road.  You must have both hands on the 
handlebars of the bicycle: do not use your phone while riding your 
bike.  School Police will continue to enforce these violations and you 
may be cited.  These laws are for safety based on California Vehicle 

Code.   

Attention Dons, the big game is this Friday!  

Remember, no outside food or drink will be allowed into the stadium. 
Also, there is no re-entry, which means you cannot exit the stadium 

and return later so please plan ahead. 

Attention students and staff:  

The BP vs. SV Varsity Football Game is Friday, Sept. 7th.  Tickets will 
be available beginning Sept 4th in ASB.  Tickets are $6 for adults and 
$3 for children. Students with ASB are free, but must pick up the ticket 
in ASB.  Only the student with ASB may use an ASB ticket, ID will be 
required for ASB entry.  Staff members, please check your email for 

details! 

Drill Team tryouts are Wednesday, September 5th to Friday, 
September 7th afterschool in front of room 410.  Hope to see you 

there! 

Hey Dons, don’t forget this is Spirit Week!  

Tuesday – Jersey Day 

Wednesday – Sunglasses Day 

Thursday – Twin Day 

 Friday – Game Day! Wear your Dons Gear! 

 


